
Thank  You  for  a  successful
Massachusetts  State  Police
7th Annual “Fill-the-Cruiser”
Event
The State Police 7th annual “Fill the Cruiser” event this past
Saturday was a great day seeing so many people come out and
donate! We would like to send out to everyone who participated
and/or donated a warm heartfelt, “Thank You!” Your generosity
is  greatly  appreciated  and  will  be  enjoyed  by  children
throughout the Commonwealth.

For anyone who may have missed this event and would still like
to donate toys and/or money, you may do so up through December
18th. If donating toys, you are asked to give new, unwrapped,
non-violent toys, designed for either boys or girls, age’s
newborn  to  14,  which  you  can  leave  at  any  State  Police
barracks.

Anyone wishing to make a monetary donation can mail a check
made out to, “Toys for Tots MA”, and mail it to MSP Toys for
Tots  Coordinator,  124  Acton  Street,  Maynard,  MA  01754,
Attention:  Mrs.  Kerra  Huchowski,  or  they  may  visit  the
program’s website at www.toysfortots.org.
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